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 March 9, 2017 

 

 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  

Attention:  The Honorable James Lynn 

180 East Broad Street, 12
th

 Floor 

Columbus, Ohio  43215 

 

Re: David Zeigler  

Case No. 16-2170-TR-CVF 

 

Dear Examiner Lynn:  

 

The Respondent, Mr. David Zeigler, has informed me that he will be unable to attend the hearing 

which has been scheduled for March 16, 2017 because he will be out of the state for travel.  Mr. 

Zeigler has asked that the hearing be rescheduled in early June 2017.  The Commission’s 

Transportation staff has no objection to the continuance.   

 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Steven L. Beeler    
Steven L. Beeler 

Assistant Attorney General 

Public Utilities Section 

30 E. Broad St., 16
th

 Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215 

Telephone: (614) 728-9481 [Direct No.] 

Fascimile: (614) 644-8764 

steven.beeler@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 

 

cc:   David Zeigler 
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